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                                    Secy404@gmail.com 

Friendly Lodge of the Foothills 

Glendora Masonic Lodge #404 
F.& A.M. 

www.glendoramasons.com 

Worshipful Masters Mumblings 

Brethren:  
Another Sweetheart Breakfast was a Success!  
A lot of Thanks to Andrew Mendez, Mike Babineau, Ray Teare James Hubbard,               
Jonathan Hill and of coarse ME! As usual the Crowd didn't show up till about 9:30.  
The Kitchen was able to handle it.  
Special Thanks to the Master for staying with the Dishes and cleaning the  kitchen.  
Will report more at Stated Meeting.   
 
Rick 



International Order for Rainbow Girls 
Citrus Assembly #206 

                 1st and 3rd Monday 7:00pm 

 

Masonic Anniversary’s 

    
Officers For 2025 

 
  Richard Haren                           Master                   
            rick6262050929@aol.com 
            C: 626.310.2052 
   Joe Babineau                         Sr. Warden                                 

joe_babineau@yahoo.com 
           C: 626.375.7977 
   Miles H. Bresee III, PM          Jr. Warden 
           mileshb3@gmail.com        
           C: 626.483.1342 
  Soly Asmar                      Treasurer 
           soly11@yahoo.com 
           C: 626.437.3777 
  Fred Bernhardt, PM        Secretary 
           secy404@gmail.com 
            C: 626.327.7757 

   
 
 
  Joe Babineau, PM        Officers Coach                Fred Bernhardt, PM      Candi-

dates                               C: 626.375.7977                                                              C: 
626.327.7757                  Coach 

                                                                                                                                                                                            
                               Inspector 723rd Masonic District 

 Alfonso J. Sanchez, PM 
    909.329.0827 

 
  Reception Hall Rentals                   Glendora Masonic Lodge 
         Fred Bernhardt                                                    626.335.8077 

            626.335.4378  
   

 
                 
 

Michael Babineau            Chaplain 
         C: 626.437.9646 
 Ray Teare                   Sr. Deacon 
          C: 626.831.5463  
 William Vanettes           Jr. Deacon 
          C: 909.596.8401 
 Leonard Acevedo           Marshal 
          C: 714.815.1889                                    
 Ken Szalonek, PM               Sr. Steward 
          C: 909.615.3509 
 Michel Esber                  Jr. Steward 
          C: 909.904.2310 
 Nabil Chaoui                    Tiler 
           C: 626.506.8489 

Mar 5, Stated Meeting Dinner @ 6:30p                             
Variety of Pizza, Plus Beverages 

$15.00 p/p 
 
                                                                                               

 Please!! RSVP with how many of each.                                        
Text preferred 

 
to Br. Fred Bernhardt @ 626 327 7757  

by no later than Tuesday March 3, 2024 
 

Help is needed to: setup, servers, cleanup, serving and clean up      
volunteers greatly appreciated 

Joe Babineau Jr. PM 3/16 

Moris Musharbash  3/17 

Gerald Robinson  3/20 

    

Haysam Barjoud   3/8/2017 

James Woods   3/12/1954 

Miles Bresee III PM 3/25/1998 

Bobby Compton   3/28/2009 

Johnny Mallory Jr. PM 3/31/1994 

Peter Parry   3/31/1981 



The dues of each member of this Lodge shall be the sum AMT of 112, plus the Per Capita (rounded up to the next $1.00) sum    
approved by Grand  Lodge at Annual Communication, payable in advance on the first day of January. (CMC Sect 802.020) 
 

    Members who have not paid dues are now considered overdue and not in Good Standing 

1. If you pay your Lodge dues on the                                                                                                                         
Grand Lodge website  (iMember 2.0)    pay $181 plus Fees 

     
2. If You pay the Lodge by check or Cash      $ 181.00                         or 
     PREFERRED METHOD    
                                                                                                        check to: Glendora Lodge 404   
                        and send to:                                                                                                      
                                                                                           PO Box 636  Glendora, CA 91740-0636      

                                                                                                                  And of course Cash is always accepted 
 

3. If you pay by Credit Card (Square)           181.00     
       Processing Fee        5.00     
                  Total:          186.00 
                        See Secretary for CC Payments 
  

Hello Brethren  Please Read ! 
Instructions for paying 2025 Lodge dues are $ 181.00 

               How to Register for iMember 2.0  
                                                                                  

Go to “Freemason.org” in your browser 
                                                                                      
Click the menu symbol ≡ in the upper right. 

 
      Click “Member Registration” and follow the   

directions. 
 

Lodge Number 
 

 Member ID:  
                                                                                                                                                                               
 this can be found on your current dues card. 
 

      How to print your Dues Card *receipt 
 
Sign in to iMember 2.0 
 
Click “My Portal” in the upper right 

corner 
 
Click the “Virtual Card Box” 
 
Print Card 

Congratulations to Bro K. Crane (2nd Degree) 



Please! WE Would like your email if you have one or your current address                                                                

Attend Your Blue Lodge                                                                      
“Ask not what your Lodge can do for you; ask what you can do for your Lodge.” 

Check Out Our Website for Up to Date InformaƟon  
https://www.glendoramasons.com 

                 Note: Candidate coaching Every Tuesday Night @ 6pm                                                                                                  
                       PracƟce Sessions as Called by the WM 
 
                                           ** International Order for Rainbow Girls 
                                                         Citrus Assembly #206 
                           1st and 3rd Monday 7:00pm 
 

                                                                                Save the Date 

 

                                                                  Festive Board: April 12, 2025 

 

March 2025 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

      1 

2 3        **                
Temple Bd 
 & Exec Bd 7pm 

4 5 6 
Stated Meeting 

7 8 

9 10 11 12 13 14 15 

16 17      **                 18 19 20 
OSI @ Glendora  
7:30p 

21 22 

23 24 25 
Life Line 
Screening 

26 27 28 29 

30 31 
Temple Bd 
 & Exec Bd 7pm 

     



Greetings Brethren...  
This month's topic is 'E&I'...Engagement and Inclusiveness.  Valentine's Day is just behind us, as is our Sweethearts 
Breakfast. While I don't have the numbers yet for either attendance or how much we made; what I know is this.... 
from all appearances, we should have done well financially...and most certainly did from attendance and our 'guests' 
having a great time! So...'How does E&I' fit into this? you may ask...  A couple of Brothers who were 'at a distance' 
volunteered to help in the kitchen and with serving. The earlier morning crew was able to handle the orders, plate 
them, and get them out to the tables. Around 8:30, things started to get busy...and we were somewhat swamped by 
9:15 to almost 10:45. These Brothers had, let's say, cooking skills needing help. One of them had never cooked pan-
cakes before or been involved in making the batter; one of our other Brothers didn't have much experience with ba-
con...and determining when it was done and ready for serving. 'Engagement' came about during 'kitchen lessons' for 
the 'how' to drop batter on the flattop, check for doneness after learning to 'read the bubbles', flip it over, watch it 
rise, and perform a doneness check before taking it off the griddle. Our other Brother hadn't had much experience 
with cooking bacon and knowing when it was 'done' to the point of being ready to serve and not undercooked. Here 
again, some lessons were provided. All the while, conversation flowed, learning new things about them...not known 
before...with ties to each other formed...And, from the 'kitchen experience', they both learned some skills...and I dare 
say...felt 'included' in an important fundraiser and Lodge event. Furthermore, I think that they had a good time. I've 
always maintained that it is the interpersonal connections which are the 'glue' to a Lodge, and in particular...OUR 
Lodge! 
 
As many of you know, I belong to the Valley of Pasadena Scottish Rite...On Friday, February 21st, we held a 100 Year 
Anniversary Dinner marking the establishment of our 3rd and final location in Pasadena. It was well attended. Our 
Grand Master of Masons of California, in addition to the Mayor of Pasadena ... and other notables participated in this 
fabulous evening!  The Scottish Rite confers Degrees 4 thru 29...further delving into deeper aspects of the 3 Degrees 
you receive in the 'Blue Lodge', or local Lodge...such as Glendora Lodge. Seeking more Light in Masonry...  As with 
many Masonic Bodies, the charitable focus of the Scottish Rite is speech and language. Not to overlook the great 
work the Shriners do...their focus is on burned and crippled children. Like both organizations...all of the treatment for 
children is absolutely FREE!   Another opportunity for Engagement and Inclusiveness! If anyone is interested in the 
Scottish Rite, my offer to host a dinner with yours truly along with your significant other...stands. More than happy to 
show you around our 100-Year-Old building, which for the past 7 years has been restored...and perhaps in some ways 
due to technology...better than it was back then.    
 
A Special Thank You to Brs. James Hubbard and Joshua W Phillips-Carr for their Sweethearts Breakfast help in 
the kitchen!!! 
 
 That's all for this month, Brethren! I'm not hard to find! mileshb3@gmails.com, or   
626 483-1342   Sincerely, Miles 
 


